






9th March 2020


Dear Parent/Carer,

Big Bang NEC – Friday 13th March 2020

We have been notified that the Big Bang Young Scientists & Engineers Fair at the NEC, Birmingham has been cancelled.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We are disappointed to hear this as it is such a great day out with so many different activities for the children.

We will therefore be refunding £5.30 which was the cost of the coach. We will look at your child’s online account, and refund to either their dinner account, Earlybirds or any school trip where there is an outstanding balance.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

Yours sincerely,





Mrs C. Baker
Class Teacher
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